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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

One Month Community Review 
Survey 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 14, Onerahtókha/April 2020) The Kahnawà:ke 
COVID-19 Task Force is conducting a survey to find out where 
Kahnawà:ke is at concerning the various directives/suggested 
measures after one month of such measures first being implemented 
March 13th.   
  
To take the survey, click here or visit the main page at  
www.covid-19.kmhc.ca.  
  
The survey will assist the Task Force in determining the level of 
cooperation within the Community.   
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The Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Pandemic Task Force consists of 
designated health and safety representatives from Kahnawà:ke’s 
service organizations 
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